
 
 

Newcomers/Longtimers Luncheon Meeting Minutes 
Date: January 18, 2024 

 
 

 
WELCOME and CALL TO ORDER- President Julie Lane-Van Meter called the 
meeting to order at 11:30 a.m. on Thursday, January 18, 2024.  The meeting was 
held at Vista Grande. 
 
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE-was led by Julie Lane-Van Meter. 
 
PRESIDENT’S REMARKS- Julie Lane-Van Meter 
Julie reviewed the meeting agenda, which included welcoming all new and 
existing members; and Theresa Fuentes, of Osage Beach Senior Center, our 
Charity of the Month. 
 
RECORDING SECRETARY- Joanne Engel 
Motion was made by Pat Thompson to approve the December’s Luncheon Board 
minutes (copies of which were distributed on the tables).  It was seconded by 
Emma Newman and approved.  
 
TREASURER REPORT –Pat Kreger 
The current balance in the Operating Account is $7,355.92. 
 
The balance in the Scholarship Account is $1,251.90.  We'll continue collecting 
through May 31 for this year's Scholarships to be awarded in December. 
 
 N/L also donates to a different charity every month.  This month it's the Osage 
Beach Senior Center.  Theresa will have more details coming up, but I wanted to 
let you know for October, November and December, you've donated $1,790 to 
local charities. 
 
Motion was made by Mary Stewart to approve the Treasurer’s report.  It was 
seconded by Joanne Engel and approved. 

 
ADJOURN 
Motion was made by Jackie Zimmerman to adjourn the January 18th Lunch 
meeting.  It was seconded by Norene Kurth and approved. 


